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UNITED STATESg,

NUCLE AR REGULATORY COMMISSION
3 ;j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

*
*....

Billie Pirner Garde, Esquire N
Government Accountability Project
Midwest Office IN RESPONSE REFER
3424 Marcos Lane TO F01A-86-208 AND
Appleton, WI 54911 F01A-86-435

Dear Ms. Garde:

This is in regard to your letter dated October 29, 1986, which you state is an
" appeal" of a lack of an " acceptable" response to your Freedom of Information
Act (F0IA) request F01A-86-208, by which you requested records by letters
dated March 24 and June 9, 1986.

We responded to your March 24 and June 9 letters by letters dated April 11
and August 1,1986, respectively. Copies of these letters and additional
correspondence related to this matter are enclosed. With regard to your
statement that you have received no acceptable response, please note that as
I indicateJ previously the staff needs sufficient clarification from you
regarding the subject of your request to undertake any further search for
records. Despite our telephone inquiry and comments in the above-referenced
letters, as of this date we have not received sufficient information about a
specific matter of which you may be aware and interested to enable the
staff to search for records regarding any such matter. Upon receipt of such
written clarification, we will be pleased to conduct a search.

In an effort to assist you in providing clarification on the specific matter
in which you expressed interest, we placed three records into the Public
Document Room (PDR) with our letter dated April 11, 1986. Inasmuch as you
expressed no further interest in the matters covered by those records, we assume
none of those matters are subject to your request. With our letter dated
August 1, we placed an additional record into the PDR. At this time, we
are placing one additicnal record into the PDR; however, the staff notEd
that this record, which is identified on the enclosed appendix, relates to a
hoax bomb threat. In the event you have any further interest in this hoax
bomb threat, please submit another F0IA request or inform us that this matter
is the incident covered by F01A-86-208.

Sincerely,

/ Mg,'

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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APPENDIX

RECORD PLACED IN PDR FOLDER FOIA-86-208 !

1. 2/13/86 Morning Report - Region IV - regarding a hoax bomb threat (1 page)
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